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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform of the availability of finished good(s) you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 

Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 

Effective Date of the Change: 

 

What You Need to Do: 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeremy Glessner 
Sr. Manager, Product Management 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• Littelfuse is halting all production of the GFCI/ELCI HyMag Circuit Breaker Product Line.  
 

 
 
 
 

• Immediate. PC-components are no longer available in the production market. New production 

orders will not be accepted. 

• Existing orders are being completed while supplies last.  

• Last time buys are available but will need to be requoted with consideration to the current spot 

market prices for the subject OnSemi parts. 

 

• Contact your inside sales manager about requesting for quote any last time buys needed by 

12/31/2023. 

• Due to the immediate obsolescence of a critical PC board components, OnSemi RV4141AMT 
Littelfuse is being compelled to obsolete all affected components. 


